
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Neighborhood Services 

Department 
DATE: November 16, 2021 

SUBJECT: Discuss Christmas Lighting Contest Judging 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
This item allows for the opportunity to discuss the judging of the 2021 Christmas 
Lighting Contest 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful annually recognizes residents for beautifully decorating the outside 
of their homes during the holiday season. Residents are encouraged to nominate 
neighbors online or by calling 817-427-6650 prior to 3 p.m. on Friday, December 10. 
Judging will take place on Sunday, December 12 and Monday, December 13. Nine 
winners will be announced Tuesday, December 14. 


